From: Micki Larimer

Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 11:35 AM
To: parkboard <parkboard@bellevuewa.gov>
Subject: Mini Park Progress in Eastgate

[EXTERNAL EMAIL Notice!] Outside communication is important to us. Be cautious of phishing attempts. Do not
click or open suspicious links or attachments.

Dear Park Board members,

| want to express my sincere thanks regarding your ongoing support toward providing walkable parks in
the greater Eastgate area.

The recent purchase of the property at the corner of 147th and SE 39th is a marvelous first step in
achieving this goal. Hooray!

I've spoken to nearby neighbors who are excited about the new addition. We're all looking forward to
the planning process as it unfolds.

Rest assured, I’'m committed to continue working with you all and our wonderfully dedicated Parks
Department staff to identify other potential sites in the wider Eastgate area in the New Year.

Happy Holidays!

Micki Larimer
ECA Board Member at Large



